
 
  

 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

The Little Big Dairy Company  
Double Cream 300mL and 1L 

Use By 27 JUN 22 

 
The Little Big Dairy Company Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above 
products. The products have been available for sale at independent food 
retailers including IGA in NSW & ACT. 
Problem: The recall is due to potential microbial (Listeria monocytogenes) 
contamination.  
Food safety hazard: Listeria may cause illness in pregnant women and their 
unborn babies, the elderly and people with low immune systems. 
What to do: Consumers should not eat this product and should return the 
products to the place of purchase for a full refund. Any consumers concerned 
about their health should seek medical advice.  
 

For further information please contact: 

The Little Big Dairy Company Pty Ltd 
(02) 6887 3443 

http://www.littlebigdairy.co/ 

 
 


